
 

 

        
    

HOLBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mr Ian Holmes BSc.(Hons) NPQH  

Holbrook School Lane, Horsham,  
West Sussex  RH12 5PP  

   Tel: 01403 272500    
                                                 http://holbrookschool.co.uk  

mail: office@holbrookprimaryschool.com                                                                   
       
    
           June 2022 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Here at Holbrook we use ‘Seesaw’ a secure online journal from which we can send announcements and information 
directly to children regarding their home learning and reading. It also allows us to share with you what your child does 
in school and the children are able to upload activities they have been doing at home (including photos, videos, 
worksheets, drawings and voice recordings) which teachers can then see and respond to.  

 
You can send us your comments and feedback by simply adding a note to your child’s learning journal or replying to a 
post in which your child has been tagged. This helps our staff to support your child even more effectively in the 
classroom. You can also take an active role in contributing to your child’s observation portfolio by uploading your own 
observations. Only the staff will be able to see what you upload to your child’s journal although any ‘comments’ added 
to whole class announcements or group posts would  be able to be seen by all children tagged in that post.   

 
In order for your child to use Seesaw, the app needs your child’s name in order to be able to associate work like their 
photos, videos or voice recordings with their account. Seesaw only uses this information to provide the service and 
doesn’t advertise in Seesaw, create profiles of, or share or sell your child’s personal information or journal content.  
You can read more about their strong privacy promises here: https://web.seesaw.me/privacy 
 

 
 To enable us to use Seesaw for your child, please could you give your permission overleaf. 
 
If you agree to this option, we will then give you a log in code and instructions when your child attends their next ‘Stay 
and Play’ session with their new teacher. 
 
We look forward to supporting you and your child through their first year at Holbrook and are always striving to 
provide the highest standard of education possible. 

 
Many thanks for your continued support,  

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Wright  
EYFS/Y1 Phase Lead  
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Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………..  Class……………………………………… 

 

I consent to my child using Seesaw and understand that my child may be tagged in group photos 

       Yes  

 

       No     

             

Parent/Guardian Name………………………………………………………………..     Date………………………….…….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


